Good Morning Glen Allan families,
I hope you are enjoying the warmer weather today and that it continues into the weekend for those of you participating in Halloween activities!
We have lots of great information to share with you this week. Glen Allan Elementary is blessed with a hard-working school council! GASC has coordinated a Pink Shirt Day logo design competition for students. This is an amazing opportunity for our young artists to put their energy into a creative project. All entries need to be in by Friday, November 6. Visit our website for more information on the contest!  https://www.glenallanelementary.ca/home/news/post/pink-shirt-day-logo-contest
GASC is also coordinating the Glen Allan Virtual Book Fair!
GASC is very excited to be hosting a Scholastic Virtual Book Fair. It is open from October 26, 2020 until November 8, 2020.  Shipping is free on orders $35.00 and over with all items being shipped directly to your home.
Let’s continue to give our students access to the books they want to read! We are excited to provide this opportunity for families to shop together, from the comfort of home. Plan to shop on October 28th and receive free shipping.
Virtual Family Event 
October 28, 2020 from 6pm-8pm.
Shipping is free with no minimum purchase.
Your investment in your reader also helps our whole school. All purchases earn Rewards that can be redeemed for books and educational resources for our school’s classrooms and library.
Visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link:
https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5149573
If you have any questions, please contact the coordinator, Chandel Plester at clplester@gmail.com or (780)920-0101.
Just a reminder that students are permitted to wear their Halloween costumes on Friday, October 30 to school. Please ensure your children select costumes that are compatible with wearing non-medical masks as they are still mandatory. To ensure we are adhering to safety protocols, please refrain from sending any snacks, treats or costume props. Thank you for your understanding and support!
As always, if you have any questions, comments or feedback, please contact us any time in the school office.  You can also visit our website for additional information at https://www.glenallanelementary.ca/.
Thank you for your continued support and have a fabulous week!
Kind Regards,
Judy Anderson
Principal

